


                       Glenwood Figure Skating Club
In order to participate in a USFS sanctioned event, at a club other than Glenwood FSC, permission will be requested by the club hosting the event.  

	This permission letter is valid from July 1, 2017 to June 30, 2018.
[bookmark: _GoBack]This form certifies that Cathleen Mungcal, #8859989, is a member in good standing with the Glenwood Figure Skating Club and is granted permission to participate in the following activities through June 30, 2018:

· USFS tests at Clubs other than Glenwood FSC,
· USFS sanction, non-qualifying competitions,
· USFS sanctioned Ice Shows

This letter may be copied and attached to test and competition applications and may be forwarded with all non-qualifying applications in lieu of a club officer’s signature.  Please remember that all Glenwood FSC members are bound by the US Figure Skating rules.

Results of all USFS tests should be sent to:
Marie Sifuentes
17018 Creekside Ave.
Tinley Park, Il  60487

If you have any questions about the above member, or questions about this permission letter, please contact May Wiza, mayfsc@aol.com or (708) 957-4063.


Glenwood FSC is a member of United States Figure Skating.
Please visit our WEB page at www.gfsc.org
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